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In this issue:

· Upcoming CEO Meetings and Events
· Of Note


	***Please note that there will be no Daily Briefs published next week.  I wish you all a safe and happy holiday and a wonderful New Year.  

Upcoming CEO Meetings and Events
Next week, I will be participating in the Canoga Park & Ride Station Opening and a SAFETEA-LU Reauthorization conference call.   
Of Note
On this date in 1974, Division 15 (the East Valley Division), originally opened at the intersection of Penrose and Tujunga Streets in Sun Valley.  The Division was later moved to a new site at Glenoaks and Branford in Sun Valley in 1981.  Division 15 is the second largest of those in the bus system, operating hundreds of natural gas-powered buses for the Metro San Fernando Valley Service Sector.
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